
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR REZONING 
 
 
You are hereby notified that the City Council of the City of Cresco, Iowa, will hold a Public 
Hearing on the 4th day of September, 2024, in Council Chambers at City Hall. At this meeting, the 
Council proposes to Re-Zone property from C-1 Commercial District to R-2 Light Density 
Residential District. The legal description is:  Lot 15, 17 EX E 200’ Lot 17 & Ex W 17.8’ N 61.5’ 
Lot 17 IR Surv E ½ NE, Howard County, Iowa. 
  
This hearing will be conducted during the regular Cresco City Council Meeting starting at 5:30 pm 
September 4, 2024.  
 
Any resident of Cresco wishing to be heard concerning the reasons for, or objections to, the 
proposed changes to the zoning Code, must appear at said hearing and voice your opinions in 
person or in writing. 
 

BY ORDER OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF CRESCO, IOWA 

 

 

 

 

    ______________________ 

    Nicole Hill 

    City Clerk  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


